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 SOUTHEAST MISSOURI’S LISTENING HABIT

Caruthersville, Missouri

December 27, 1957

Mr., Maurice W. Nittler
2818 So. Cherokee
Englewood, Colo.

Dear Mr. Nittler,

Thank you for your letter of December 23, 1957, reporting
reception of Radio Station KCRV.

This will verify your reception of Radio Station KCRV
according to our program log for December 23, 1957.

If we can be of any further help to you, please do not
hesitate to write this office.

Best personal regards.

Cordially yours,

EQd Dyer, J¥J,
General Manager
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